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Collected from Kalibasib
1 message

Wildlife Resources Division BMB <wrd@bmb.gov.ph> Mon, Aug 9, 2021 at 3:52 PM
To: denr mimaropa <denr.mimaropa@gmail.com>, mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Good day!

Please see attached file re Request for Guidance and Update Relative to the Specimens Collected from Kalibasib.
For your reference and perusal.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email. Thank you.

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Biodiversity Management Bureau
Qe Wildlife Resources Division

€

Wildlife Resources Division

Biodiversity Management Bureau (BMB)

Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)
North Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines

Tel. No.: (02) 8-925-8946 / 8-925-8953

ﬂ Memo_R4B_Requests for guidance & update on specimens collected from KALIBASIB.pdf
2872K


https://mail.google.com/mail/u/2?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=17b29e65614bc098&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_ks4c5zau0&safe=1&zw

